Important Events

- Work and Enterprise Week Week beginning 21st January
- Year 6 Dragon's Den Friday 25th January
- Enterprise Fair Friday 25th January
- Half term holiday 18th -22th February

Homework

Literacy and Numeracy homework will be sent out **every Thursday**. The class teacher will collect homework from the children on **Monday mornings**.

Spellings will be sent out every Thursday and tested the following Monday.

Home readers need to be completed daily and signed weekly by a Parent/Carer. Book change day for Year 6 is every Tuesday, with all children expected to bring in their diaries.

<u>PE</u>

This term the children will be exploring dance and how we can use different forms of exercise to keep fit. Children must bring their **complete PE kit every Thursday.**



Year Six Spring Term 1 Curriculum Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have many interesting and new topics to cover this term, with a particular focus on Spain.

Please ensure that your child is reading and practising times tables every evening. The CGP books are also fantastic resources for revision, in order to prepare your child for their SATs. These are available to purchase from the office.

Should you have any concerns or wish to talk to us about your child's progress, we are available to talk after school on most days.

Information about what your child will learn this half term is on the inside of this booklet.

We look forward to working with you and your child!

Ms Hussain and Mr Siddique

